
IN THE NEWS 
Well done Branson and Luther King Classes! 
I would like to say a huge well done to Year 5 and Year 6 for their engagement and enthusiasm 
with their learning this week! They have done a fantastic job of staying motivated and engaged 
and all the adults are very proud of you. Very well done! 
 
EYFS Smarties 
Another huge well done goes to Royals Class. They completed their “Smarties Challenge” and 
through finding items on their scavenger hunt and gathering their 20p in their tubes, they raised 
a whopping £119 for their class! Well done EYFS, that is a great achievement! 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

The Royals Class 97.96% Above national 
Peacock Class 87.16% Below national 
Curie Class 96.33% Above national 
Attenborough Class 97.50% Above national 
Barnardo Class 97.52% Above national 
Branson Class 86.67% Below national 
Luther King Class 95.42% Almost at national 
Whole School – this week 95.29%  
Whole School – to date 96.22%  

 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

Newsletter 9      Week beginning 9th November 2020 

The 
Royals 
Class 

CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Max, Lottie, Harrison, Esmay, Arabella, Oliver, Jaxon, Evelyn, Bryce, 
Branson Class and Daniel 

MORE NEWS 
Children in Need 
A great day was had in school today raising money for Children in Need. The School Council had 
decided upon a Sporty Spotty theme for the day, as it would involve a lot of physical activity 
keeping us fit whilst we raised money for charity. The day started off with the children taking 
part in the final part of Joe Wick’s 24 Hour Challenge and saw that he raised a WHOPPING £1.5 
million for the charity! Well done Joe! Then the children moved on to do a timed circuit training 
challenge outside (luckily escaping the rain). It’s been a fun day raising money for the charity. 
Thank you so much for your kind donations and a huge well done to those children who did jobs 
at home to raise money (like Samuel M!) – we have raised £180 so far.  
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